
Dates for the Diary 

Wednesday 16th July – Forest School (as above) 

Friday 18th July: Leavers Church Service, 9.15-10.15 @ St Helen's Church 

Friday 18th July: Whole School Picnic Lunch, also school Closes @ 1.30pm for the summer holidays. 

 

 Friday 11th July 2025  
Dear Parents, 

Only one week left! Goodness,where has the year gone? We have had such a lovely year 
and the children have achieved so much! Mr Short will be holding his Forest school on 
Wednesday... 
As usual, please could all children come into school in casual weather appropriate clothing 
(no sandals or slip on shoes; practical footwear only.) Please could the children also bring 
in an additional change of clothes including a change of socks and underwear as water 
will be involved. If they could also bring a plastic bag for wet clothes that really would 
also be appreciated! 

 

Have a lovely weekend 
everyone! 

See you all next week 

Mrs Hayward ☺ 

Clubs Next Week 
 

Monday – Multiskills with Miss Barnes 

Tuesday – Chat and Relax with Miss Ord 

Wednesday – Forest School Club 

Thursday – Cookery Club with Miss 
Barnes 

Staffing Update 

Just a little reminder that Ms cClark will be leaving 
us next Friday – We will miss her very much. 

Today we have appointed a new Early Years 

Teacher. Miss Niamh Agnew will be joining us in 
September and I am hopeful that Early Years 
Parents and children will be able to meet Miss 
Agnew next week- More information will follow on 
monday 



 


